Team Members: (Left to Right)
- Back: Hayden McDonald, Sam DeVillers, Taylor Schoenborn, Eric Simon
- Front: Jordan Walsh, Josh Voigt

First, we would like to thank Napa for their generous sponsorship, without it we would not be
able to manufacture the car. We are proud to call ourselves Team Napa and build a great car for
them.
Thanks Again!
From Team Napa

*As our first website post, we are going to give a brief description of our teammate’s prior
experience to this class.
-Hayden McDonald: Is a senior and has completed IED (Intro to Engineering and
Design) and Machine Tool.
-Eric Simon: Is a senior and has done IED, AED (Advanced Engineering a Design), and
this is his second year of EDD (Engineering Design and Development).
-Josh Voigt: Is a junior and has completed IED, R&D (Research and Development), and
is currently in AED.
-Jordan Walsh: Is a senior and has completed Welding.
-Taylor Schoenborn: Is a senior and has done IED and is currently in AED.
-Sam DeVillers: Is a senior and has completed IED in preparation for this class.



September 2 — September 10:
- We have partially designed the car with the help of CAD (Computer Aided Design). —
(As pictured below)
- Two of our teammates are learning how to weld
- The Briggs engine is being modified to allow a change in the speed (throttle) of the
engine




